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Hire the Hills January Hiring Event 
 
PIERRE, SD – The Department of Labor and Regulation Rapid City Job Service is 
hosting a “Hire the Hills” hiring event on Wednesday, Jan. 29 from Noon to 2:30 p.m. 
MST at 2330 N. Maple Ave. 
 
Business partners for the Jan. 29 event include: Black Hills Federal Credit Union, 
Children’s Home Society of South Dakota, Coca-Cola Bottling Co. High Country, 
Cornerstone Caregiving, Harlow’s School Bus Service Inc., Pete Lien & Sons, Phase 
Technologies, Rapid City Area Schools, South Dakota Bureau of Human Resources, 
and Visiting Angels – Black Hills. 
 
This free hiring event offers job seekers in the Black Hills a chance to meet with 
businesses, apply for jobs, and potentially interview on-site. Bring a resume and be 
ready to discuss open positions. 
 
Participating businesses can build brand awareness, find an untapped pool of qualified 
candidates, benefit from face-to-face interaction with potential employees, and save 
time and resources finding skilled employees. 
 
Interested individuals needing help with a resume or cover letter before the event can 
call the Rapid City Job Service office at 605-394-2296 to speak with a job advisor. To 
view open positions before the event, visit southdakotaworks.org. 
 
Businesses interested in participating in future events should contact Jerome 
Wickersham, business service specialist, at 605-394-1680. 
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